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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL SERVICES BY
DEPUTY A.K.F. GREEN OF ST. HELIER

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 28TH APRIL 2009
 

Question
 
“Would the Minister provide a detailed breakdown of any extra costs incurred as a result of changes made to the
original specification to the Energy from Waste plant by the Minister for Planning and Environment?”
 
 
Answer
 
There are no extra costs that can be directly attributed to the Minister for Planning and Environment for changes
made to the specification for the Engineering Procurement and Construction Contract for the La Collette Energy
from Waste Facility.
 
However, as indicated in a previous response to written question 4362 from Deputy Tadier, it has been made a
Planning condition that the Department employ Hopkins Architects Limited and Townshend Landscape
Architects Limited throughout the contract until commissioning  in order that the building be designed in
accordance with agreed Architectural Design requirements and the landscape design which received planning
consent. The full additional cost of this has not yet been confirmed, but has been estimated for budgetary purposes
at £260,000.
 


